02/26/2018

Dear Parents,

Over the next few weeks, we will be reviewing our safety procedures and practicing all drills with students throughout various parts of the day. Effective today, lunch time visits will not be allowed until further notice. We will be working to develop a more structured lunch visitation schedule. As a reminder, all visitors must use the front single point entrance to access the school. All visitors must sign in with the front office staff. Updated safety reminders will be posted on our school's website on Tuesday, February 27<sup>th</sup>. Additionally, please look in your child's Tuesday folder for reminders and updates related to school safety procedures. Please review this information with your child. Thank you for your cooperation as we work to provide our students with a safe learning environment.

Thank You, Mrs. Warner

